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Comments: Please do not move forward with these new policies.  They will simultaneously make climbing more

dangerous and limit our ability to enjoy this country's beautiful natural assets.  I have climbed, hiked, and camped

in many areas throughout the U.S. and have seen NO evidence that modern sport climbing anchors are a threat

to the conservation or preservation of rocks, mountains, plants, animals, ecological systems, or their individual

and natural beauty.  I love our country's natural resources and want nothing to diminish them for future

generations.  Accordingly, I and many other climbers routinely contribute to conservation-related initiatives.  The

proposed policy will neither conserve nor preserve anything.  Please scrap it.


